
 

 

To register for the 2023/24 school year please fill out the registration form on 

the website.  

Kindergarten registration for the 2023/24 school year is now open. Registration 

for the 2023/24 school year for children in grades 1- 5 will open on May 1st 2023.    

The administration team will contact you via email to finalize registration or 

provide a space on the waitlist.  Each year you must re-apply for a childcare 

space even if you are on the previous year’s waitlist.   

Upon acceptance to the program, there is a $50 registration fee that can be paid 

by cheque to: Richmond Out of School Care Society or e-transferred to the 

following email address: oscstrawberryvale@gmail.com 

Please note: Your child or children must be registered students at Strawberry Vale 

Elementary school prior to signing up for Strawberry Vale Out of School Care. 
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